
Dear Senior 2021 Parents and Future Adopters,

We are happy to share with you, the Granada Adopt a Senior 2021 group on Facebook! Our 
seniors have missed out on so many important experiences because of the pandemic, it’s time 
to make them feel like the special students they are! Parents, we need you to post your 
seniors and their favorites so they can be adopted and showered with love and positivity 
for all of their hard work!  If you do not have a Facebook account, please email pictures and 
a short bio giving your senior’s favorite snacks, places to eat, how they like to spend their free 
time, future plans, favorite color and please specify whether or not they have any allergies, to 
granadaseniors2021@gmail.com.

How to adopt: 

The best way to adopt is to join our Facebook group and look for “#notadopted” on the posts. 
When you find an unadopted senior, comment with something like “I’ll adopt”. Parents, 
please change your senior’s tag to “#adopted” once they are chosen.  For those people who do 
not have Facebook, you can email granadaseniors2021@gmail.com and we can assign a 
senior to you and provide you with their parent/guardian’s email address. Once you've 
adopted your senior or seniors, we ask that you start gifting right away.  We are asking that 
you do something for them at least once per month ~ March, April, and May, and then 
something the week of Graduation which is June 11th. You are welcome to spoil your 
adopted Senior more then monthly if you chose!  All gifts are appreciated. It is very 
important to note that these gifts do not need to be extravagant. For example, a balloon and a 
handmade card left on their doorstep would be a wonderful gesture! Other items are of 
course welcomed, too. This can be a surprise or not. The decision is up to you. A great 
resource for ideas is Pinterest and we encourage you to shop locally. 

You are welcome to adopt more than one senior and if someone has already adopted a senior 
you’d like to adopt, it’s fine to sign up for them, too, but please remember there are 558 
members of the senior class who need to be adopted. We want to make sure all are chosen 
and given some love!

Thank you for your support,

Granada 2021 Adopt A Senior Coordinators:
Patricia McGinley
Kristin Meyer
Heidi Robinson
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